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Greetings,                                                                                          November 2013 

Can't believe we've been in the States for 1 1/2 months already. The time is really flying as we 
visit with all of our friends and family.  We've been able to attend our grandchildren's music 
performances and as we move into December, we’ll see them in Christmas parades and 
probably a few other performances. This has created some special moments for us. We were 
also able to fly to Massachusetts and had a great visit with Paul's oldest son. As all our 
schedules allow, we’ll be spending more time with Paul's other two children and the 
grandchildren. 
  
We miss our children back at The Fold, but we also know they’re in very good hands. The 

Hayes family has been handling all 
issues that have come their way, and 
continues to keep The Fold running 
smoothly. This has been quite a 
blessing since our computer keeps 
crashing, and our ability to 
communicate with each other has 
been a problem.  The children have 
been staying busy in our absence. 
School gets out the end of this month, 
so there are a lot of end of year 
activities such as a prize giving night 
where some of our students received 
rewards or recognition.  The Hayes 
already have an end of school year 
cookout planned for the children. I'm 
sure everyone will enjoy that. 

  
Our trivia night in St Louis was well attended with about $3,000 being raised for next year’s 
school fees. We really appreciate Micky's family and friends pulling together to set this event up 
while we’re home on furlough.  We spent four days in Kansas for the International Conference 
on Missions.  We made a lot of new contacts. Some of them will be visiting us in South Africa 
this coming new year.  We believe there were a number of "scouts" from various churches 
looking for organizations to support. We hope we made a good impression and will hear from 
some of them in the future.   

 



 

 

We also had a lunch and auction at our home church. We had a great turnout and raised almost 
$10,000. We are so appreciative of all the hard work from so many people at our church, and 
the many folks who turned out for the function.  Even the quilting group of ladies at our church 
made us a handmade quilt to keep us warm on those cold winter nights in South Africa – it’s 
beautiful. 

 
  
We both had a lot of medical checkups this month with a few concerns.  After all the tests and 
procedures were finished, it was determined that Paul is healthy and we’re still waiting on one 
more test result for Micky. 
  
For those who have been using Goodsearch and Goodshop, we really appreciate all your 
efforts. The yearly checks have just come out, and we received $88. Please don't forget to use 
Goodshop for the rest of your holiday shopping this year. 
  
 
 Prayer requests:   God to keep an eye on The Fold, no huge problems for the Hayes while 
we’re away. The Hayes being successful in getting their South African driver’s licenses. 
Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.   Success in fundraising in the US. 

 Praises:  Things are going well at The Fold. So far all the medical tests came back with good 
news. Our fundraising has been going well. 

                                                                                                

God bless,   

Paul and Micky Prince 

 


